Raheel Ali

From: Yasir Raza <yraza003@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 5:55 PM

To: atigia@who.int

Cc: ff.kemari@chipconsulting.org; Hrmatters.karachi@chipconsulting.org; Muzammil Shaikh;
Payroll.sindh@chipconsulting.org; disciplinaryassociate.sindh@chipconsulting.org

Subject: Re: Dog bite incident during field with CHW Felomina

Dear Concern,

With reference to above email Chw felomina wants to leave from 28feb2024 to 4thMarch 2024,

Please approve her leaves,and also it is requested that you please proceed with her claim (insurance) as per
organization SOP,s.

Regards

UCPO Yasir Raza
Qaim Khani Zone
UC-02 Ittehad Town.

On Tue, Feb 27, 2024 at 6:13 PM Yasir Raza <yraza003@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Sir,
It is sadly inform to you that today 27,feb'2024 one of our CHW Felomina got injured during field due to dog
bite we gave first aid at and she will be vaccinate tomorrow from RHC Baldia.

After this injury she can't able to continue his duty so please approve her leave till she will feel better.
Also please provide replacement so we can continue our campaign work smoothly.
Her injury pictures and detail are attached.

CHW Name : Felomina
NIC No : 42401-0136613-4
Contact n0.03133143074
Position ID : 2417

Regards

UCPO Yasir

Qaim Khani Zone
UC-2 Ittehad Town



Itehad Town



